
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
New I-10 Collector-Distributor Lanes Project 

From SH 20 (Mesa St.) to Executive Center Blvd. 
El Paso County, Texas 

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT), El Paso District, will conduct a Public Meeting for the 
proposed I-10 improvement project on: 

Tuesday, June 5, 2012 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

City of El Paso Police Department 
West Side Regional Command Center Community Room 

4801 Osborne Dr., El Paso, Texas 79922 

The Public Meeting will be conducted in an open house format. Those wishing to attend are encouraged to do 
so at their convenience between the hours of 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. Maps of the project area and other 
displays will be available for review and comment. TxDOT staff will be available to answer questions. All 
material will be presented in English and Spanish. No formal presentation will be given. Parking will be 
available on the street and in nearby parking lots. 

The purpose of the meeting is to provide information about the proposed project and gather input from the 
public. 

The proposed I-10 project is the construction of 
Collector-Distributor (C-D) lanes and 
improvements to the interchange at US 85. The 
proposed total project length is approximately 5.75 
miles between SH 20 (Mesa Street) and Executive 
Center Boulevard. These improvements will 
minimize weaving movements and increase safety 
on the I-10 main lanes and interchanges.    The C-
D lanes will be constructed to the outside edge of 
the existing main lanes in both east and west 
directions connecting three interchanges. The 
existing direct connector at Resler Drive and the 
direct connector at Sunland Park Drive will be 
replaced with improved connectors. Minor 
improvements are also proposed for the existing 
interchange at Mesa Street, Sunland Park Drive 
and Executive Center Boulevard. Most of the 
proposed improvements will be completed within 

the existing right-of-way; however, approximately 2 acres of additional right-of-way will be required for the 
project in commercial and undeveloped areas with no displacement of residences or commercial structures. 

Persons interested in attending the Public Meeting that have special communication or accommodation needs 
are encouraged to contact the TxDOT El Paso District Public Information Officer, Blanca Del Valle, at (915) 
790-4200 at least two working days prior to the meeting. TxDOT will make all reasonable efforts to 
accommodate other special needs as requested. 

Written comments from the public regarding this project are encouraged. Comments may be presented either 
at the Public Meeting or in writing within 10 days after the meeting.  Written comments may be mailed to the 
following address:  SLI Engineering, Inc.; Attn: I-10 C-D Project Coordinator, 6600 Westwind Drive 
El Paso, Texas 79912. 
 
Comments must be hand delivered or post marked on or before Friday, June 15, 2012 to be included as part 
of the public record.  If you have any questions or would like to discuss the project in more detail, please 
contact Mr. Eduardo Calvo, P.E., TxDOT Project Manager at (915) 790-4200.          
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